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Mr. President,
My delegation warmly welcomes the distinguished delegation of Timor-Leste. We thank them for its national report which highlights the efforts to strengthen the promotion and protection of human rights as well as the implementation of the accepted recommendations received during the first UPR Cycle.
We acknowledge the measures taken by Timor-Leste to ensure the full enjoyment of the rights of persons with disabilities. We are encouraged to note that the National Action Plan for persons with disabilities (2014-2018) has been established and disability allowance has been launched to create favorable conditions for person with disabilities. In this regard, we would like to recommend that Timor-Leste continue utmost efforts to implement effectively National Action Plan for persons with disabilities.
We also welcome the important steps with regard to child rights, particularly the establishment of Commission on the Rights of Child to provide advocacy and to support the allocation of funds for child issues. Therefore, we recommend that Timor-Leste further strengthen its measures to protect children and youths from all forms of violence.
In conclusion, we wish the State of Timor-Leste a successful UPR.
I thank you, Mr. President. 
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